Whitburn Church of
England Academy

Sixth Form

6™ Form Applications Evening
Thursday 29" January 2015 3.30pm — 7.00pm

The Principal, Alan Hardie, and Head of Sixth Form, Lee Craggs will be
available during our Y11 Parents’ Evening to speak with prospective Y12
students and their parents.

® No appointment necessary — just sign in at the Septimus Entrance
reception.

® Find out more about our new Sixth Form and the exciting opportunities
it can offer you.

Please contact Mrs T Batey, Principal’s PA to arrange an appointment
with the Head of Sixth Form.

84% of pupils gained at least 5 A*-C GCSE passes
including English and Mathematics in 2014

Whitburn is an ‘Outstanding School’ Ofsted

Please note there is limited parking on the Academy site. Spaces are available for ‘Blue Badge’ holders by prior arrangement.



